

## April 23rd, 2013

This is your weekly summary of news from the SAPA Board:

#### **MEETINGS**

GENERAL: SAPA's next General Meeting will begin at 5:45PM on Thursday, May 2<sup>nd</sup> in Graham Hall, Room 187. See everyone there!

GRADUATE STUDENT GOVERNMENT (GSG): GSG will hold its final meeting of the Spring Semester on Thursday, May 9<sup>th</sup>. The meeting will begin at 5:30PM in Gore Hall, Room 103.

#### **EVENTS**

2013 GRADUATE STUDENT FORM: Join your graduate colleagues at the Third Annual Graduate Student Forum on Friday, May 10<sup>th</sup> from 11:30AM - 7:00PM at the Center for the Arts and the Lerner College of Business and Economics. Graduate students from programs across campus will present their work via talk or poster presentations. To view a preliminary schedule of events, including poster sessions and presentations scheduled for each panel, please visit <a href="https://sites.google.com/site/gradforum2013schedule/">https://sites.google.com/site/gradforum2013schedule/</a>. The Forum will be followed by a reception, which will include food, beverages, and raffle prizes! You must be present at the reception to win a prize. Pre-registration is required for this event. Register at <a href="http://tinyurl.com/GradForum2013-Registration">http://tinyurl.com/GradForum2013-Registration</a> by 10:00PM on April 26, 2013. Contact <a href="majorum2013-ggg.events.udel@gmail.com">ggg.events.udel@gmail.com</a> with any questions.

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOP (WEBSITE DEVELOPMENT): Want to learn how to build and manage your own website? Stephen Ottinger, an MPA '13 candidate, will be hosting a professional development workshop on Monday, April 29<sup>th</sup> from 3:30PM-5:30PM in Graham Hall, Room 187. His workshop will provide the SPPA Community with an opportunity to learn about content, setup, HTML code, website/hosting providers, site management, and more! If you are interested in attending this event, please sign up by visiting <a href="http://goo.gl/Bsi5Q">http://goo.gl/Bsi5Q</a>. Please note: Attendees must bring their own laptops to the event.

**SAPA SPRING PICNIC:** SAPA is happy to announce that our Spring Picnic will be held at the Norma B. Handloff Park (1000 Barksdale Rd Newark, DE 19711) on Wednesday, May 15th from 4PM to 7PM. All are invited to attend! Stop by for the food, or come and enjoy the company of the SPPA community. This is a potluck event -we will provide the burgers and hotdogs- but we kindly ask that everyone bring a dish to share! Feel free to get creative and bring your favorite dish! Please indicate what dish you intend to bring to the event on this **googledoc**. Also, feel free to join the event on Facebook **here**. We hope to see you there!

### **UDEL SPPA**

SCHOOL OF PUBLIC POLICY AND ADMINISTRATION



# April 23rd, 2013

**POLAND STUDY ABROAD TRIP PRESENTATION:** Students from the University of Delaware will be giving a presentation about their experiences and knowledge gained from their recent study abroad trip to Poland. The presentation will begin at 11AM on Monday, April 29<sup>th</sup> in Graham Hall, Room 185. Attendees will enjoy free food, and an opportunity to learn more about Poland's cultural identity.

Thanks.

#### SAPA BOARD

(Nathan Roby, Kathryn Lonczewski, Cimone Philpotts, Ama Nyame-Mensah, Rachel Linstead-Goldsmith, Allison Rice, Jennifer Lazo, Jennifer Nichols, Matthew Parkhurst, and David Carter).

Please feel free to email us at <u>SAPAssociation@gmail.com</u> with any questions, comments, or additions to the weekly email. Thanks!